
Submitter: Linda Middlekauff 

On Behalf Of: Self 

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB974 

Dear Members of the OR Senate Committee on Housing & Development: 

 

Obtaining a building permit for individual family housing, commercial, industrial, 

and/or houses of worship currently takes too much time as well as too much money.  

Please vote YES for SB 6 & SB 974.  Although SB 9744 includes only single family 

housing, I think that all building permits need to be expedited while, at the same time, 

include the required elements of a legal permit. 

 

Thank you, 

Linda Middlekauff 

Roseburg, OR 


